
 

 

 

June 12, 2010 

 

This month’s meeting will be cancelled due to graduation comments with many our committee 
members.  

Next month’s meeting will be held as scheduled, Thursday, July 15, 2010 at 6:30 pm 

Park Hill Community Hall, Windsorville Road, Broad Brook 

Please contact Lori with any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

Lori Gabriel 

E.W. BMX Skate Park Committee 

Chairperson 


